REGULAR MEETING SEPTEMBER 24, 1990

The regular meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:35~p.m. by Chairperson Tim Courtney.

Present in addition to Courtney were Janet McClintock, Tom Totten, Jerry Trinklein and Gene Palmreuter.

Peggy Mahaney and Connie Reed were absent.

Motion by Totten, supported by Palmreuter to approve the agenda as presented.

A rezoning request from Scott Rausch will be discussed at a public hearing on Oct. 1 at 7:30 p.m.

Flow charts and check lists to be used with the recently enacted subdivision ordinance and site plan review were discussed. Courtney will create them for the commission to review.

A planning and zoning workshop to be held by the City of Clio was discussed. Trinklein, Courtney and McClintock will attend.

Corrections as suggested by the township board were made to recent zoning ordinance update involving aged relatives and temporary dwellings. Report will be sent to the township board.

Courtney brought commission up to date on Kern case. Township board is appealing this to Court of Appeals.

Motion by McClintock, supported by Totten to adjourn at 8:50 p.m.

Janet McClintock, acting secretary Planning Commission